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L MINISTRY FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF Asiakirjan AHA-tunnus
k FINLAND

ALI-10 Koivu Jan 17.12.2019

UNDP RBAS
Khaled Abdel Shafi
P.O. Box 941631, Amman 11194 Jordan

Dear Sir,

Thank you for Your letter dated December 6, 2019 requesting for a six month extension to the
current Agreeement between the Ministry for Foreign Affairs of Finland (the Ministry) and the
United Nations Development Programme (UNDP), signed in November 2017.

| have the pleasure to inform You, that the Ministry approves this extension request together with
the workplan attached to the request.

| suggest that the abovementioned Agreement shall be amended as follows:

1.The Agreement shall remain in place until 30 June 2020.
2. In all other respect the terms and conditions of the above-mentioned Agreement shall remain in
force and in full effect:

Director, Unit for the Middle East
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